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Liaison Statement

Subject: Authentication for Mobile IP Operations in UMTS
TSG-SA3 thank TSG-SA2 for their Liaison Statement on the above topic (Tdoc S2-99587 refers), and note that TSG-SA2 have kindly offered to make a presentation to SA3 during September or October: TSG-SA3 are delighted to accept this offer.

TSG-SA3 have a scheduled meeting in The Hague, on the 26th and 27th of October, and look forward to welcoming a delegate from TSG-SA2 to make a presentation on the above topic.  Please contact the secretary of TSG-SA3, Ansgar Bergmann at ETSI for details of the arrangements.

